
Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 

 

On Thursday 6th April, we will be making ‘Moving Monsters’ as part of 

our Design and Technology curriculum. During this project, we will be 

examining pneumatic devices. The aim is for the children to design a 

monster with a moving part which is driven by air pressure. 

 

For this project your child may wish to use a squeezy bottle and 

therefore we would be grateful if you could send any clean, empty 

bottles into school rather than throwing them away. Previously, 

plastic washing up and tomato sauce bottles have proved successful. 

Also a balloon pump would be useful if you have one available. 

 

We would also be grateful for any medium / small empty boxes, e.g. 

cereal boxes, washing tablet boxes. Egg boxes have also proved to 

be quite interesting! 

 

Please ensure your child’s bottle and balloon pump are named.  

 

Many thanks for your help.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Year Three Team. 
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